
CJES NEWSLETTER – JANUARY 2023 
 

Welcome Back 

 

We hope that everyone is having a super 2023 thus far.  January is always an exciting 

learning month and this year will be no exception.  Happy New Year from everyone at 

CJES! 

 

REMINDER: School resumes on Wednesday January 4th for grades K1- 4 and Thursday 

January 5th for the K2. 

 

Christmas 50/50 

 

Thank you to all those that supported our Christmas 50/50.   

The SCC will use it to assist with CJES programs and initiatives. 

 

School Community Council Meeting 

 

The CJES SCC will be meeting at 4 pm on Jan. 18th.  All Parents/Guardians are welcome 

to attend. 

 

Grade 4 – National Archery in the Schools Program 

 

Grade 4 students that wish to do extra NASP can come to the practices outlined on the 

January Calendar.  Students have signed up for either Group #1 NASP or Group 2 NASP.  

Please only come to NASP if it is your Group’s Day or if you have special permission 

from one of the coaches. 

 

Spirit Day 

The theme for Spirit Day is School Colours/Clothing. 

 

Family Literacy Day – Jan. 27th  

 

The theme for Family Literacy Day 2023 is “Celebrate Your Heritage”. More 

information will follow in mid January.   

 

No School for Students 

 

There will be no school for students on Jan. 30th or Jan. 31st as they are Professional 

Learning Days for Staff.   

 

 


